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HELPING HANDS RECEIVES $3,000 GRANT 

 
Winsted, Conn. February 2024 – Helping Hands received a $3,000 Grant from the Northwest Community Bank 
Foundation. The grant will cover medical transportation services for senior clients. “Helping Hands is 
appreciative of the continued support we have received,” said Director Irene Connole.  “Funding will help 
enhance the health and wellness of our clients with trips to healthcare facilities for checkups and treatments, 
and local clinics for COVID, RSV and flu vaccines.  The grant also includes capacity building support to help 
strengthen our mission to serve the needs of clients seeking affordable home care.  This is another example of 
how the community works together to keep seniors safe, independent, and at home.”    

 
Helping Hands is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) agency and partially funded by a grant from the Western CT Area 
Agency on Aging.  For more information on services or donating, call 860-379-4900, or visit 
www.helpinghandschoreservice.org.   
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